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TOWN OF SHEFFIELD 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
SEPTEMBER 24, 2012 

TOWN HALL 
WORKING MEETING 

 3:00 PM 
 
 
Board Members Present: David Smith, Jr., Chairman 
    Julie M. Hannum 

Rene C. Wood  
 
Others Present:  Rhonda LaBombard, Town Administrator 
                                                Eric R. Munson III, Interim Police Chief 
 
Chairman Smith called the meeting to order at 3:00 pm.  
 
The Board interviewed the following officers for the Patrol Sergeant’s position: 
3:00 pm – Ryan Kresiak 
3:30 pm – Jacob Gonska 
4:00 pm – Brian Fahey 
 
Discussion ensued regarding the candidates.  Selectman Hannum moved to offer Ryan 
Kresiak a one year contract, effective October 1, 2012, for the position of Patrol Sergeant, 
seconded by Selectman Wood.  The motion carried unanimously.   
 
Discussion ensued regarding the Commission on Disabilities (COD) moving their meetings to 
the Senior Center.  The Library Trustees have made a decision not to allow the COD to meet at 
the Library.   
 
Discussion ensued regarding the position of Assistant Senior Center Director.  Administrator 
LaBombard will work with Senior Center Director John Arthur Miller to create a job description 
for the Assistant position.   
 
Selectman Hannum moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Selectman Wood.  The motion 
carried unanimously.   
 
Chairman Smith adjourned the meeting at 6:17 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Rhonda LaBombard 
Town Administrator  
 


